
 

 

Care Coordination & Intensive Care Coordination (CC/ICC) 
2022 Learning Collaborative Series 

 
The Oregon Health Authority (OHA) Transformation Center is hosting a monthly virtual learning collaborative to 

support Coordinated Care Organizations (CCOs) and other organizations that provide care coordination services to 
Oregon Health Plan (OHP) members. The year-long learning collaborative will provide support toward understanding 

and meeting CCO 2.0 care coordination requirements and facilitate sharing of CC/ICC best practices for advancing 
equity, improving health outcomes, and achieving the goals of Oregon’s CCO model. 

 
 

Date  January 20, 2022 
Time  Noon – 2:00 PM 
Location Virtual, over Zoom 

 

Session Objectives 

• Understand format and goals of CC/ICC learning collaborative 

• Connect with colleagues across agencies, organizations, and offices who work on CC/ICC for 
OHP members 

• Learn more about Oregon requirements for CC/ICC 

• Gather input about future session logistics 
 

  
Learning Collaborative Facilitator David Simnitt, DS Consulting 
 
 

12:00 – 12:10 Welcome/Meeting Logistics/Ground Rules 
  Jackie Wetzel, OHA 
 
12:10 – 12:20 Opening Remarks 

Dawn Mautner, MD 
OHA Medicaid Medical Director 

 
12:20 – 12:35 Results of learning collaborative interest survey 
 David Simnitt, DSC 
 
12:35 – 1:05 Headline activity 

• Free write (5 min) 

• Break-out rooms – introduce LC participants and share headlines (15 min) 

• Wrap-up – share key themes with full group (10 min) 
 
1:05 – 1:15 Break 
 
1:15 – 1:40 Discussion on emerging themes from CCO Care Coordination report 
 Shawna McDermott, OHA 
 Behavioral Health Operations Director 

 
1:40 – 2:00 Wrap-up and feedback from attendees 
 



 

 

Next CC/ICC Learning Collaborative Session 
 
 

Event Details 
When:  February 17, 2022, Noon - 2:00 PM 
Where:  Virtually, via Zoom 
Register:  Contact Jackie 
Contact: Jackie Wetzel jackie.wetzel@dhsoha.state.or.us 
  David Simnitt dsimnitt.dsc@gmail.com 
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